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All About Animals Rescue of Warren, Michigan is launching SPAY MICHIGAN, the 

state’s first statewide spay and neuter hotline.  

 

I recently met with All About Animals Rescue founder Amber Sitko. Amber is a 

real dynamo. Her group has been providing low cost spay / neuter for years out 

of a clinic they operate in a Warren, Michigan strip mall. The new hotline 

will enable pet guardians around the state to locate low-cost spay and neuter 

resources in their communities.  

 

Nooters Club will help All About Animals Rescue promote the SPAY MICHIGAN 

hotline by featuring the toll free phone number on a special edition Nooters 

Club shirt. The hotline and t-shirt will be promoted in a statewide publicity 

campaign. 

 

Right now we are working to identify rescue organizations, shelters and 

clinics around Michigan that provide discounted pet sterilization so we can 

add them to the hotline referral network.  

 

If any readers know of any such groups in Michigan, or of any veterinarians 

who may want to join the SPAY MICHIGAN voucher program, please let me know. 

You can find out more about All About Animals Rescue at 

www.allaboutanimalsrescue.org. 

 

Plans are to activate the SPAY MICHIGAN hotline by the end of July 2008. 

Yippee!! 

 

PS - If any of the readers have launched and promoted such a hotline, I would 

love to hear from you. Any tips you may have would be greatly appreciated! 

 


